
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
11th September 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As I am sure you will appreciate, this is a crucial stage in your child’s education and it is vital that we work 
closely together to support students in achieving their full potential on their chosen courses. With this in 
mind, we would like to invite you to our Parents’ Information Evening on Thursday 18th September 
2025 at 6.30pm in the Sixth Form. 

For parents and carers of our Year 12 students, the evening will provide information on a range of topics 
including how to best support your child over the next year, the ways we are developing students’ 
leadership skills, how we are preparing them for their future pathways, and key dates for your diary. 

For parents and carers of our Year 13 students, we will also share information on the options available once 
students complete their Level 3 studies, including a guide through the UCAS process and applying to 
universities. 

Please complete the Google Form here to indicate whether you will be attending or are unable to attend. 

We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 18th September and trust that the information provided will 
enable us to work together to support your child’s progress throughout their time in the Sixth Form. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Daniel Peate 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

    

https://forms.gle/x6staCNSkXEueSyz5

